MY PERSONAL CONSIDERATIONS ON:

· SELF-ASSESSMENT: it is important that each student reflects on the work produced and also the contribution he or she has done while doing the group work. The reflections and evaluations they provide at each step will help each student to focus on the aspects they are less proficient, and improve them.


· PEER FEEDBACK: peer feedback is another key point because it will certainly help the less proficient students on how to do things in a better way, AND FINALLY LEARN.
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